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Mr. Harold Weissberg, 
2323 N. Nottingham, 
Arlington, Virginia. 

Dear Mr. Weissberg: 

After our long conversation a couple of weeks ago, I started ex-
ploring the situation I outlined to you then and came up against a pretty 
tough string of barriers. The opportunity has since been definitely 
closed; I have to get my help "through channels." It looked so unpromis-
ing even a few days after you spoke to me that I gave your name to a 
Mr. George Brewer, who seemed to think that you were Just about the an-
swer to a problem he had. I haven't seen him since and don't know whether 
he got in touch with you, but I hope something happened so that you didn't 
find all your time wasted. 

Just as I was unable to go ahead with my plan to have you help me, 
so also I was unable to make use of your suggestion about the convales-
cents at Walter Reed and Forest Glen. 

I hope that in the interval since I spoke to you, you have made some 
happy connection either by way of Mr. Brewer or otherwise. 

Sincerely, 

( 4, t.t,k.- 
W. 1. Parker, 
Director. 
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